
Ensemble   Festival   Guidelines   2020   
  
  

•   Fill   out   an   application   form   for   each   ensemble   online   at   
www.mtaclb.com/recitalregistration.     
  

•   Selections   cannot   be   changed   after   submitting   forms.   
  

•   Forms   must   be   completed   by   the   application   deadline.   
  

*   Submit   your   videos   at    mtaclbrecitals@gmail.com    by   the   application     
    deadline.   
  

  •   There   is   no   application   fee   this   year.   
  

  •   The   Festival   is   open   to   all   ensemble   and   solo   options,   all   levels   and   ages   
of   keyboard,   instrumental,   and   voice   students,   and   their   teachers,   parents   
and/or   siblings.   
  

  •   At   least   one   member   of   the   ensemble   must   be   the   student   of   a   MTACLB   
teacher.   
  

•   Teacher   performers   are   welcome.   
  

  •   A   maximum   of   3-5   minutes   per   ensemble   is   suggested.     
  

Holiday   music   is   welcome   on   the   program   
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